
National Company Law Appellate Tribunal  

Notice  
It is brought to the notice of all the concerned persons, including 

officers, staffs, Ld. Counsels, parties and other concerned persons that 

NCLAT will remain closed on 04.04.2017 on account of "Ram 

Navami" and the cases listed on 04.04.2017 will now be taken up on 

11.04.2017. 

In view of closure on 04.04.2017, the office will remain open and 

function as usual on 05.04.2017. In absence of any case listed, the 

Court will not function on 05.04.2017. 

By order 

Registrar 


